
Year 4 

Newsletter Thursday 14th December, 2022 

With Ms. Heather 

Literacy 

We have learned to:  Read, write 
and speak with better accuracy. 
 
This week we learned about pre-

senting a stage performance. We 

learned about props and how to 

create them for to impress our au-

dience. We created a beautiful 

prop for center stage. We also 

transferred our knowledge of 

different cultural party snacks. 

Math's 

We are learning to: 

This week we had a practical ap-

plication to review time and 

punctuality. We went on a field 

trip and worked out how long it 

took to arrive at our venue; how 

long we spent there. We were 

surprised by how long we took 

over snack time, and how quickly 

time passes when we have so 

much to do.  

Science 

We have learned to: 

During our field trip we discussed 

how to maintain the beauty of our 

country. The children came up 

with good suggestions, such as: 

not littering, beginning a commu-

nity project of keeping the neigh-

bourhood clean, extending what 

we have learned to keeping our 

rivers clean. We learned how 

waste water is treated. 

 
 

Wishing all students and parents a wonderful holiday season, and a prosperous 2023. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The beginning— fresh and eager 
The end—weary and filled with wonder 

Topics students’ made 

Egyptian Mummies. 


